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BY EMAIL 

December 12, 2024 

Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie Street 
Fort Erie ON L2A 5Y2 
regulatoryaffairs@fortisontario.com  

Dear Oana Stefan:  

Re: EB-2024-0011 Canadian Niagara Power Inc. Application for 2025 Rates  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on November 29, 
2024. On December 6, 2024, in its comments on the drafts, Canadian Niagara Power 
Inc. (CNPI) indicated that the "Notice of switch letter charge…" reported for the 2025 
rate year in the “Final Tariff Schedule” should align with the “Notice of switch letter 
charge…” in the “Regulatory Charges” tab of the Rate Generator Model. CNPI noted 
that the charge should be $2.42 instead of $2.32. 

The OEB has revised the “Final Tariff Schedule” to reflect a “Notice of switch letter 
charge…” that aligns with the $2.42 charge in the Rate Generator Model. 

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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